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More Trains, More Services

Mortdale Maintenance Centre Upgrade
Upcoming night work | April 2022

As part of the More Trains, More Services work on the Mortdale Maintenance Centre Upgrade, some deliveries
will arrive to site via Hurstville Road outside of standard construction hours on Thursday 7 April between 1am
and 6am.

Our Environment Team have identified properties where our night work activities may be disruptive, and we will
contact you directly if your property has been identified to discuss additional mitigation measures.

We would like to thank you, our closest neighbours, for your ongoing support as we work to deliver an improved rail
network.

Contact us

For more information about our project, please visit yoursay.transport.nsw.gov.au/mtms-mortdale

Contact us on 1800 684 490 or at projects@transport.nsw.gov.au for any enquires. For urgent enquiries or complaints
24 hours please call 1800 775 465.
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